kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: ¢jensen@townofcanandaigua.org

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 8:53 AM

To: kweed @townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak'; ahirschmann@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: July Referrals

2022-049

Pdf on network is blurry...illegible

2022-050

Plan is for subdivision only. At time of site plan approval.. owner should be made aware the width of the driveway may
need to be increased because number of home on the drive. Along with the possible additional of turnouts and
turnarounds.

2022-051

Surveyor to stamp existing conditions plan — contains boundary

Actual site plans are limited to a small portion of the overall sheets - Details take up more area on sheets than the
actual site.

Would request that the site plan(s) are the focus of the sheets and provided at a larger scale.

Pdf page size is 8.5x11 — provide actual full scale pdf

2022-052
No comments

2022-053
Applicant is modifying an existing special use permit with the subdivision. Applicant should make application for
modification of SUP

From: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org <kweed@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 12:04 PM

To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>; ahirschmann@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: July Referrals

Attached please find the referrals for July 2022.

Thank you,

Kelley Weed

Clerk

Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
585-394-1120 x2230
kweed@townofcanandaigua.org




